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James 
fyi-request-26563-34e8be30@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe James 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 29 April 2024. You 
requested: 

Under the OIA I would like to request the following information. The dates of all 
meetings if any, between Police and Tamatha Paul between November 1st 2023 
and April 29th 2024.The subject matter of what was discussed. 

Police has interpreted your request to ask for information about any meetings with 
Tamatha Paul in their capacity as a Member of Parliament, or as a Wellington City 
Councillor. 

There were no meetings between Police and Tamatha Paul from 1 November 2023 
to 29 April 2024. 

Nāku noa, nā 

S Collis 
S Collis 
Information Requests | Service Group 
New Zealand Police 


